CASS COUNTY TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY
INVITATION FOR BIDS

The Cass County Transportation Authority (CCTA) is accepting bids for the demolition of the barn located behind 408 E State St, Cassopolis, MI 49031.

The job is to start on or soon after October 31, 2024, and conclude by November 30, 2024.
Detailed specifications and requirements for the project are in the Invitation for Bids, which may be picked up at Cass County Transportation Authority, 400 E. State Street, Cassopolis, MI, Monday-Friday between the hours of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., or requested by email to director@ccta-mi.org.

Disadvantaged Business Enterprises are encouraged to bid on this project.
Bids are due by 4:00 p.m. local time, Friday, September 27, 2024, at Cass County Transportation Authority, 400 East State Street, Cassopolis, MI 49031

Bids must be sealed and clearly marked on the outside, “Bid for Cass County Transportation Authority Barn Demolition”.

All questions or requests for additional information should be directed to Gerry Bundle, Executive Director.
Phone:		269-445-2455
Mobile:		269-414-0164
Fax:      	269-445-2647
e-mail:  	director@ccta-mi.org

Publish: August 31, 2024
